
Project Update: December 2012 
 
We have just completed the plant photography fieldwork and workshops for our project in 
Mindanao and are happy to report that it was a great success. The workshops attracted 
many participants from all over the Philippines and the fieldwork resulted in amongst others 
the discovery of a second population of the highly endangered species Rafflesia 
schadenbergiana (3rd largest flower in the world; only one extant population was known 
thus far) and possible new orchid and loranth species. 
 

 


